
 
 

Smart Wonders School 
Christmas Fiesta – Class UKG to 2 

 

Monday, 16th December 2024                                                     SWS/ ACD/2024-25/111 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

The festive season is here, and we are excited to announce our Christmas Fiesta, a celebration of 
joy and togetherness to be held on Monday, 23rd December 2024. 

The event will include: 

• Christmas story enactment 

• Fun games and activities 

• Art and craft on the theme of Christmas 

• Santa’s special visit with surprises 
 Dress Code: Students are encouraged to come dressed in festive attire (red, green, or white). 
 To inculcate the spirit of sharing and caring the students will get party tiffin to share with their 

friends.  

 We have planned a Secret Santa and parents are requested to send a gift item worth Rs 50/- 

neatly labeled with their ward’s name to their class teacher positively by Wednesday, 18th 

December 2024. 

Let us come together to spread cheer and create lasting memories. 

   Warm Regards 

 
   Poonamjit Kaur 

   Principal 


